
OUTREACH DRIVE
FOR

BIRTHRIGHT OF DANBURY

Help support Mothers who have made Pro Life Decision
Please take a tag from the easel in the vestibule. We will be collecting the

following NEW ITEMS:

● CRIB SHEETS                                 BLANKETS
● SOCKS & HATS                              BABY WASH & SHAMPOOS
● ONESIES 3-24 MONTHS            SLEEPERS/ PJ’S  3-24 MONTHS
● BIBS                                              TOWELS, WASH CLOTH
● BABY WIPES                               DIAPERS- SIZE NEWBORN,1,2,3
● Target or Walmart Gift Card for “Crib Fund” or Car Seat

Please drop off the items at the Outreach collection bins at the lower level
by McKeon Hall. Ongoing collection until the weekend of June 18-19.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!!

For more information: Connie Tomasetti-  cmtomasetti@snet.net
Mia Belanger-     mabelan@aol.com



“CHANGE FOR CHANGE”

BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN FOR

BIRTHRIGHT OF DANBURY

The baby bottle campaign “Change for Change”

starts on May 21st and ends on Father’s Day,

June 19th. Please use your pocket change to help

change the lives of area women and their families

who come to Birthright of Danbury.

Birthright is a non-profit organization that helps

women make pro-life decisions during unplanned

pregnancies. Your pocket change in the bottle is

an offering to families in crisis.

Please pick up 1-2 baby bottles and fill them with

your loose change and return them by Father’s

Day, June 19th.

**Thank you for your kindness and generosity.**

~~SES Outreach Committee~~


